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REPLY TO THE ATTENTION OF:

5SMQA
MEMORANDUM

Date: June 26, 1990

Subject: Revised Laboratory Quality Assurance Project Plan
(LQAPP) for the RCRA Facility Investigation (RFI) at
the Freeman Chemical Corporation Facility in Saukville,
Wisconsin^

From: (5'ordon '®nes, Acting Chief

Quality Assurance Section

To: Robert Smith, Project Coordinator
RCRA Enforcement Branch

At the time of our comments of June 1, 1990, we did not have

QAPjP pages 4-1 and 4-2. We received these pages via FAX on

June 8, 1990, and find that they adequately address our comments

II.A., II.B., II.C. and HI.D of May 8, 1990. As a result of

this determination, our comment I. of June 7, 1990, is also

adequately addressed. All of our other comments of the June 7,

1990, memo have not yet been resolved.

If there are any questions or clarifications required

concerning this memo, please contact George Schupp, of my staff,

at (312) 886-6221.

ec: C. Ross, CRL


